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Dear Parents/Guardians   

Greetings!  

 

The highest education is that which does not merely give us information but makes our life in harmony 

with all existence.                                                                   

 - Rabindranath Tagore 

The transformative power of education goes beyond the mere accumulation of knowledge. By 

cultivating a sense of harmony with all that exists, education becomes a tool for personal growth and 

societal transformation, empowering children to become compassionate, conscientious, committed, 

contemplative, and competent individuals who contribute positively to the world around them. 

 

I am honoured and delighted to inform you that Presentation Convent Sr. Sec. School this year 

completes 100 years of dedication in the service of education. On Friday, 9 February 2024, we were 

privileged to celebrate the Thanksgiving Eucharist, presided over by Archbishop Dr. Anil Joseph 

Thomas Couto. This auspicious occasion marked the unveiling of our centennial theme, ‘An Evolving 

Odyssey of 100 Years: Sprinting Ahead…’ with a logo, symbolising a hundred years of dedication to 

education and enlightenment. 

 

The students of class XII began with the CBSE Practical Examination. Class X will commence their 

CBSE Board examination from Friday, 16 February 2024, while class XII will begin with their board 

exams from Thursday, 22 February 2024. We extend our best wishes to all our students and pray for 

their continued good health and unwavering success in their academic pursuits and beyond. 

 

Before we start the new academic session, some important dates and activities are as follows. 

• KG Annual Day will be celebrated on the Saturday, 17 February 2024, a significant occasion 

that marks their growth, accomplishments, and readiness for the next stage of development.  
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• CBSE examinations for classes X and XII will commence from Saturday, 17 February 2024. 

Our school is a Centre for CBSE Examination.  

• The final examination schedule for the following classes are as follows. 

− Classes XI: Monday, 12 February 2024  

− Class IX: Wednesday, 14 February 2024 

− Classes I – VIII: Friday, 23 February 2024  

− KG: Tuesday, 27 February 2024  

The date sheet for the Final Examinations has been uploaded on the school website. Kindly 

take note of the date sheet and ensure your ward remains informed about all exam-related 

instructions. 

• Showing of answer sheets of the final examination schedule is as follows: 

− Classes IX & XI: Wednesday, 6 March 2024  

− Classes IV – V: Wednesday, 13 March 2024  

− Classes VI – VIII: Friday, 15 March 2024  

• PTM for classes I -IX and XI will be held as per the following dates: 

− Classes IX & XI: Thursday, 14 March 2024 

− Classes KG – V: Thursday, 21 March 2024 

− Classes VI– VIII: Friday, 22 March 2024 

• On PTM days, the bookman and the tailor will be made available for parents’ convenience in 

the school premises. Keeping the school environment policy, please bring a carry bag for any 

books/ uniforms you purchase. 

• Special classes for class X and XII will begin from Friday, 15 March 2024.   

• Dates for the new academic session (2024-25) are as follows: 

− I -XII:  Wednesday, 3 April 2024  

− KG: Thursday, 4 April 2024  

• It is requested to kindly plan the summer vacation as per the dates given.  

− KG -IX & XI: Saturday, 18 May 2024  

− X & XII: Saturday, 25 May 2024 

− School will reopen after the summer vacation for all the classes on Tuesday, 2 July 

2024.  

• Kindly ensure to stay updated on all school events and activities by regularly accessing the 

Campus Care Parent Portal. Your active utilisation of this resource is greatly appreciated and 

contributes to a well-informed and engaged school community. 
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Our school is committed to implementing a zero-waste policy, aiming to minimize our environmental 

footprint through responsible waste management practices such as reduce, reuse, and recycle materials 

wherever possible. We encourage you to actively participate in this initiative by supporting waste 

reduction efforts at home and embracing eco-friendly practices. We hope that together we nurture 

environmentally responsible future generation.  

 

We are thankful for your active support demonstrated in all the school activities when called upon, 

and we are hopeful for your keen participation, especially as we embark upon our centennial year. 

Your increased engagement and contributions are invaluable as we commemorate this significant 

milestone in our school's history.   

 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to those parents who make the timely payment of fee in support of 

the school. The Management has decided to implement a minimum increase in fee for the forthcoming 

academic session 2024-25. Your commitment to your ward’s education is invaluable. Together, 

through our collective efforts, we are nurturing a community dedicated to the holistic development 

and academic success of every child.  

 

Thank you for your continued partnership.  

 

Blessings!  

Sr. Regi Joseph  

Principal  

 

 
Sr Regi Joseph 
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